
 Page 1 of 1
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

To: Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 20554 
 Attention: Ms. Diane Poole 
Date: November 3, 2004 
From: Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA 
Subject: Revised Reply to Correspondences, Ref. #27907, #27908, #27910, #27911 
 731 Application #EA936855 
 
 
Dear Ms. Poole and FCC Reviewers, 
 
On 29-Oct-04, you e-mailed me the following request: 
 
Please address compliance with 2.1093(c) and 95.1125. 
 
Philips Medical Systems’ response: 
Philips Medical Systems hereby asserts compliance to 47 CFR Parts 2.1093(c) and 95.1125, as 
per the attached RF Exposure statement.    
 
This cover letter and associated statement replace and supersede our previous cover letter and 
statement submitted on 29-Oct-04. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Diane, thank you for your help.  For any further issues, I can be reached at (978) 659-7383 or by 
e-mail to: barry.wyshogrod@philips.com.   If I am not available, please contact Ms. Denise 
Haley at (978) 659-4358 or by e-mail to: denise.haley@philips.com.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
   
Barry Wyshogrod, Regulatory Engineer  
Signature already on-file at the FCC 

 

Philips Medical Systems


